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OPENED 
 
Sunday 4th July 2021 at the Clubhouse 
Meeting opened 11.11am 
 
APOLOGIES 
 
Stephen Ware, Jeff Fussell, Barrie Anderson, Dave Sammut, Adam Homes, Brendon English, Danny Paddison, 
Tahnee Armstong 
 
1st Meeting 
 
Brian Edwards  Falcon XWGT Sedan, Falcon XBGS Surferoo Panel Van 
Alan Haynes   XC Cobra  
 
2nd Meeting 
 
Wayne Culla 
Ron Connolly 
Carl Leeson 
 
 
3rd Meeting 
 
Angus Ryan 
Albert Elsing 
 
New members voted in and welcomed to the Club. 
 
Minutes of previous monthly meeting held on the 6th of June were read out by Tim Vaughan. Minutes approved 
by Tony Camilleri and seconded by Veronica Voois. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
Read out by Angela.  
 
The working account has a balance of $92,445.63 as of the 4th of July. Sponsorship monies have now all come 
in.  Majority of food vendors are locked in and paid. An email has gone out to order club shirts. The cutoff date 
is Wednesday the 7th of July and there will not be any extensions on this date. Fiesta Rentals have also been 
paid in full.  
 
Treasurer’s report seconded by Jason Bartolo. 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
 

• Nil correspondence 
 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS  
 

• Can we have all the volunteers from the club in the club shirts on both show days.  
 

• Entrants for cars is now live on our website. Teniko is here today if anyone wants help with their entry. 
Online ticketing will also be available shortly.  
 

• Phil Ryan has volunteered to do the “Meet & Greet” on the Friday night prior to the show. He asked if he 
could get a couple of more volunteers to help him and new members are welcome to help. 
 

• There is still a vacancy for one model for the calendar. Please see Ash after the meeting if you are 
interested. 
 

• Ian Tulk has locked in water barriers and an electric scissor lift for the show from Coates but cannot get 
electric signs. 
 

• As we are now coming up to 10 weeks out from the show, we will be needing 20 volunteers as Marshalls 
to get visitors to comply to COVID guidelines.  
 

• We will be doing a Go-whoa outside on the bitumen, but numbers will be limited.  Also, dinner tickets for 
the Saturday night are limited to 104.  
 

• Angela thanked all Volunteers who manned the Clubhouse at recent Mackay Show. After costs a profit 
was made of $477.80 from the raffle. 
 

• Phil Ryan mentioned that the Swap Meet maybe still on, on the October long weekend and if so, they will 
probably ask for sponsorship from Club again. 
 

 
 
NEXT MEETING:   Saturday the 31st of July for Clairview run. Meet at the clubhouse at 9am for a 9.30am 
departure. 
 
Meeting closed at 11.32am. 
 
Thank you all for your attendance. 
 


